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Important Dates: 

March 
 Celebrating Woman’s 

History Month 

11th 
HALF DAY 

Parent Teacher  
Conferences 

17 th 
Saint Patrick’s Day 

16th 
Parent Teacher  
Conferences 

April 
2-9 

Spring Break 

Greetings Lakewood Families, 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences are fast approaching. Due to 
our continued COVID conditions, we will again be hosting 
them virtually. You should expect an email from your child’s 
teacher shortly requesting a conference sign-up. Confer-
ences this year will be held on Thursday, March 11 from 
1:00 - 4:00 pm and again from 5:00 - 8:00 pm and then also 
on Tuesday, March 16 from 5:00 - 8:00 pm. We look forward 
to virtually meeting with all of you to discuss your child’s pro-
gress to this point. 
 

I would also like to remind everyone that March is Reading 
Month. Literacy skills and a lifelong love of reading both 
begin at birth. As your child’s 1st teacher, parents and fami-
lies play an important role in developing children’s early 
reading skills. According to the National Commission on 
Reading, “The most significant factor influencing a child’s 
early education success is an introduction to books and be-
ing read to at home prior to beginning school.” It is not only 
important to read with your child prior to beginning school, 
but also as they are developing their reading skills in their 
formative years. Please be sure to encourage reading not 
only in march but throughout the year.  
 

March also celebrates Women’s History Month. The month is 
set aside to honor women's contributions in American histo-
ry. Throughout the month, we will be learning about how 
women have contributed to our history and celebrate the 
achievements of women throughout history. 
 

As always, please feel free to contact us at any time should 
you have any questions or need any type of clarification as 
we move toward another successful school year at Lake-
wood. 



 

 

Art News 
 

 To know what awesome things are happening in art class, please visit my art news 
website at  

 
                  https://sites.google.com/westottawa.net/mrs-halls-art-news/home 

Don’t forget!  
ART Makes you SMART!  

-Mrs. Hall 

SPANISH SPOTLIGHT WITH SEÑORA DILLON 

First graders have been learning jobs in the community vocabulary.   

Some of the words we’ve learned are maestra (teacher), cocinero (chef), and bombero (firefighter).   

We are practicing these new words with games, stories, and a fun song to the tune of “Farmer in the Dell”!   

         

 

Don’t forget to check out my website.  There are fun online resources for practicing Spanish at home: 

https://senoradillon.weebly.com/ 

https://sites.google.com/westottawa.net/mrs-halls-art-news/home


Hi Lakewood Families! 

 

 

I hope you are all staying warm outside! In Physical Wellness we are starting to work on our racket 
skills by learning all about tennis this month!  

Students are working on holding the racket the right way, controlling the ball with their racket, and 
starting to explore the different tennis strokes. I'm very impressed so far with how quickly all of the 
classes are picking it up!  

They are all doing AWESOME!  

-Mr. Metz 





 Music Notes    

                          from Mr. Loughrin 
Traditionally in late February or early March, Lakewood 5th graders have had a wonderful opportunity to attend a special concert 

by the Grand Rapids Symphony Orchestra.  This is an annual event exclusively for 5th grade students, as they prepare to transi-

tion to the middle school music program.  This year, due to COVID-19 restrictions, the concert will be pre-recorded and students 

will watch virtually in late March or in April.   

 

We are very excited to give our student the opportunity to hear a professional orchestra and to make connections to many music 

concepts we have studied in music class.   

 

For any Lakewood students interested in learning more about instruments of the orchestra, here is one of my favorite websites 

with lots of games and activities about instruments of the orchestra.  Log onto: www.sfskids.com  (San Francisco Symphony Kids 

website). 

 







 

 

 

 







 

Black and White    

Spirit Days              

Every Friday              

Wear your favorite Black and White or 

WO apparel to school to show your 

School Spirit! 

 

Please Call the office if your 

child will be absent due to ill-

ness. Be sure to note your 

child's name, teacher, and       

symptoms.  

We also need a call if your child 

is out due to pre-planned absences or              

 appointments.  Thank You                                                                

616-786-1300 press 1 for the attendance line 

Every family should have a Parent Portal ac-

count. This is where you will see your child’s 

attendance, report card, transportation and 

other important information.  Please follow 

this link to set up an account…  https://

www.westottawa.net/parent-portal/ 

 

Morning Parent Drop Off….Parents 

our bell rings at 8:35. If you arrive   

after 8:35 you will need to park your 

vehicle and walk to the front office to 

sign your student in. Thank you  

 






